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MESSAGE FROM 
MRS LAWRENCE

  

                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,
 
What a wonderful week it has been in school! Firstly, huge praise and thanks 
go to our incredible Year 6 pupils for their amazing show. The talent, 
enthusiasm, and teamwork on display were outstanding, and we are all so 
proud of the children for putting on such a memorable performance. I know 
that the audience will agree with me when I say it was blooming marvellous!

A special thank you must also go to our fantastic Year 6 Committee, who have 
worked so hard to organise such fun and meaningful activities for the children 
to enjoy in their final weeks with us. The prom, pop video, water games, and 
bowling have created such happy memories that will be treasured for years to 
come. We are now looking forward to celebrating our Year 6 children at their 
Graduation on Wednesday 23rd July, which promises to be a very special 
occasion.

Congratulations must also be shared with our wonderful preschool children, 
who graduated this week. We are so very proud of each and every one of 
them, and we know they will continue to shine as they move on to the next 
stage of their learning journey. A heartfelt thank you goes to the Preschool 
team, who organised such a joyful and memorable event for our youngest 
members of the school community.

You will have received the End of Year Report and attendance information for 
your child today - Y6 parents will have also received SATs results, Y4 parents 
Multiplication Check results, Y1 parents Phonics Screening Check outcomes and 
Reception parents GLD information. If you have any queries regarding any of 
the information shared, please remember that teachers are running drop in 
sessions on Monday between 3.30pm and 5.00pm. 

On Monday, your child will be bringing home their books from the last 
academic year. Please be sure to send them into school with a bag to bring 
these home in.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Lawrence
Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead

Weekly Whole School Attendance 95.1%
Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ Good attendance ‘green’ 
            98-100% 96-97.9%
Gregory Cool - 99.2% Well Done!          Crayon - 
97.3%
       Fred - 99.1%          Ebenezer Tweezer - 96.5%

                                                                     Elmer - 96%

Stars of the Week

Caterpillar - Ronnie E & 
Aurelia S  
Tiger - Benji D
Elmer - Esme G 
Chameleon - Ella T 
Crayon - Noah W-E & Leo C 
Charlie Cook - Whole Class 
Sofia Valdez - Daisy S
Gregory Cool - Whole Class 
Chaya - Violet-Mae K, 
Emilie H, Frankie L and 
Daniel-Junior P
Ebenezer Tweezer - 
Summer P, Millie A and 
Isobel R
Pevensie - Freddie M 
Gelifen - Megan P & Connie 
S-B
Fred - Whole Class
Skellig - Whole Class
Aspire - Joe C & Daisy S

Congratulations!

House Points

Rowling
Hawking
Holmes

Attenborough



              
MAKATON
Sign of the Week

                                                                       

                        GOLF             

 

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND  
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

Weekly Lunch Menus
We will continue sending out weekly menus each Friday afternoon as we feel this is working well for families and keeps this 

fresh in your inbox!

Mrs Freeman

23rd July - Year 6 
Graduation assembly

23rd July - Last day of 
Summer Term

2025/26

1st and 2nd 
September- Inset 
Days - no children 
in school

3rd September - First 
Day of Term

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

A huge well done to Keira in Year 6 
who has passed her Grade 1 piano 
exam with a merit. You should be 
really proud of yourself - well done 
Keira!

Roll of Honour 

Roll of Honour
Peony in year 5 performed in an amazing ballet show for Wishes, 
Wonder and Waltzes which she completed all 5 performances with a 
smile on her face despite having an ankle injury. Peony 
also had the chance to perform at the Bromley Churchill 
Theatre in the show Dance Boxx. We are extremely
proud of Peony. Well Done! 

Lilah-Rose in Year 5 and Amara-Jade in Pre school 
competed in a Disco Freestyle Competition last weekend
in Chatham. Both girls placed in all divisions. We are 
                                  super proud. Well done 

Lilah-Rose and Amara-Jade.

Ella D in year 6 was chosen by 
her vocal school to sing 
solo (for the first time) at the
Bedford in Balham. She was
amazing and it was a huge 
achievement for her - we 
are super proud. 
Well done Ella.

Roisin M from year 4 
received her Cub badge 
and a certificate from the
Mayor of Bromley - what 
an amazing experience for 
you!

Well done Roisin. 

LANGUAGE OF THE 
MONTH

Lithuanian
Hello:    Sveiki

Goodbye:   Viso gero

Thank you:   Ačiū

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

